
 

 
Dear AFLC Members, 
 
We are pleased to welcome you as a new client of Goldleaf Partners. Effective October 1, 
2011, Goldleaf partnered with AFLC to manage administration of your Healthcare 
Reimbursement Accounts (HRA) and Flexible Spending Accounts (FSA). Your account 
balance information will be transferred to our benefit administration software, Evolution1. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to welcome you, and to provide you with an overview of the 
benefits you’ll receive from Goldleaf Partners.  Our experience and focus on excellent 
administration and cutomer services processes, along with our trusted partners, help to 
bring you these benefits: 
  

• Anytime, anyplace access to your accounts with 24/7/365 availabillity 
• The use of the Goldleaf Partners OneCard loaded with the available balance of 

your account(s) 
• Multiple methods for claim submission  
• Automatic notifications of claim submissions, pending reimbursements, 

denials and receipt requests 
• Dedicated Benefits Administrators to assist you with any questions you may 

have regarding your account 
 
We have included additional materials to provide more information about how you’ll access 
and manage your account. 
 
For any questions regarding your HRA or FSA account, please do not hesitate contacting 
your dedicated Benefits Administrator: 
 

Angie Bennett, SPHR 
Benefits Administrator 
Phone: 218-824-6119, ext. 423 
Toll free: 866-882-8442 
Fax: 612-339-0248 
Email: AngieB@goldleafpartners.com 

 
 
We are excited to serve you, and help you realize the benefits of your HRA and FSA 
accounts. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Maureen Pickar 
Benefits Managemnt Director 
Goldleaf Partners 
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